
Kentucky Thoroughbred Development Fund Advisory Committee to Meet 
Video conferencing site in Louisville 

 

LEXINGTON, Ky. (March 23, 2018) – The Kentucky Thoroughbred Development Fund 

Advisory Committee will meet at 1:30 p.m. on Tuesday, March 27, 2018, at The Secretariat 

Conference Room, 600 N. Hurstbourne Parkway, Louisville, KY.  

 In addition, two commissioners will participate by video teleconference at the offices of 

the Kentucky Horse Racing Commission, located inside the Kentucky Horse Park at 4063 Iron 

Works Parkway, Lexington, KY 40511.  The 600 N. Hurstbourne Parkway location is the primary 

meeting place.  Both meeting locations are open to the public. 

An agenda follows:  

 

I. Old Business: 

a. Approve minutes from Jan. 30, 2018, KTDF meeting 

 
II. New Business: 

a. Kentucky Downs’ 2018 September meet KTDF allotments 

b. Ellis Park 2018 spring meet KTDF allotments 

 

III. Other Business 

a. Review of 2018 meets since last meeting 
i. Turfway Park Winter [January/February] 

b. Review of pari-mutuel wagering in Kentucky 
c. Kentucky Downs’ update 
d. Ky-bred marketing update 

 
IV. Adjournment 
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